
AP Commitment and Fees 
 
It is your responsibility as an AP student to make yourself familiar with the AP fees and 
deadlines. At this time, we are hoping to have in class AP exams in the spring. If there are any 
changes, we will let students/parents know.  

You are currently registered in an AP course this year. Taking an AP course and exam is a 
collaborative effort between you the student, your parent/guardian, and the school. Each party 
plays a role and must make the commitment to meet the expectations noted below. 

The Student agrees to organize his/her time and effort to successfully complete the AP course 
in which he/she is enrolled. If a student falls behind in class work, the student will be expected 
to complete assignments, readings and projects outside of class time as allowed by AP class 
policy. The student will take the AP Exam on its scheduled date and time as outlined by the 
College Board. 

The Parent/Guardian agrees to be familiar with and accept the AP course requirements and 
policies, and to help his/her child organize study time in support of class assignments. The 
parent/guardian agrees to purchase required materials and to pay the exam fee as determined 
by the AP Coordinator. If the parent/guardian is unable to meet these requirements for financial 
reasons, they will contact the AP Coordinator immediately. 

The School (AP Teacher and AP Coordinator) agrees to provide rigorous instruction and 
challenging course content as described in the AP Course Description. The school will provide 
the student with a copy of the Bulletin for AP Students and Parents and agrees to administer the 
AP Exam in a fair and secure environment as outlined in the AP Coordinator’s Manual. 

a. Students are to commit online through their College Board account to take the AP exam 
b. The AP Exam fee will continue to be $5.00 until November 6, 2020.  
c. The AP Exam fee is due to the RHS finance office by November 6, 2020. 
d. After November 6, 2020, AP exam fees will be $40 per exam until March 12, 2021.  
e. After March 12, 2020, exams that are ordered online and not paid for will be cancelled online 
by the AP coordinator. This will result in a $40 fee by the Collegeboard which must be paid by 
the student/parent.  
f. Students that do not take the AP exam will not receive the added weight calculated into their 
GPA 
 

AP exams that are ordered and returned unused will result in a $40 fee by the 
Collegeboard which must be paid by the student/parent. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The RHS finance office is open after school hours until 4 pm. 


